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Please give due consideration to alternatives for the current road tunnel beneath Stonehenge. Such extreme
Excavations at a World Heritage site are completely unacceptable. Please show respect for such a well known
ancient archaeological monument that people from all over the world visit.
A tunnel is not the answer to solving traffic congestion! 

Daryl DULSON
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